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Newsletter 

The next newsletter was mailed out by June 12th. Next Newsletter will be sent out around 

September 15th. All articles must be submitted by August 15th. 

Facebook 

There are 362 members of the page. In the past 28 days, 313 members were active on the page. 

There were 989 posts, comments and reactions to posts.  
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